Call for Members for the Forestville Union School District’s Bond Oversight
Committee

The Forestville Union School District Board of Trustees is establishing a Proposition 39 Citizens’
Bond Oversight Committee to review expenditures from construction activity associated with
Measure D, a $6.5 million bond which was approved by District voters in November of 2022.
The Committee will be responsible for reviewing audited bond expenditures for Measure D and
informing the public whether bond funds were used only as voters intended. The Board invites
all interested community members to apply to serve on the Bond Oversight Committee.

Proposition 39 requires that the Bond Oversight Committee have at least seven members. In
addition to two members of the community at-large, there must be at least one member from
each of the five following groups:

* One member who is active in a business organization representing the business
community located within the school district.

* One member who is active in a senior citizens’ organization.

* One member who is the parent or guardian of a child enrolled in the school district.

* One member who is the parent or guardian of a child enrolled in the school district
and is active in a parent-teacher organization.

* One member who is active in a bona-fide taxpayers’ organization.

The Bond Oversight Committee may not include any employee or officials of the school district
or any vendor, contractor, or consultant of the school district. Members must be at least 18
years old, and preference will be given to members who live within the geographic boundaries
of the District.

The purpose of the Citizens' Bond Oversight Committee is to inform the public concerning the
expenditure of bond revenues, actively review and report on the proper expenditure of
taxpayers' money for school construction, and advise the public as to whether the District is in
compliance with the bond project list included in Measure D.



